
Andrew & Jennifer Tan 
10 Hilar Ave 
Carlingford 
NSW 2118 
 

2 July 2021 

 

Director-Social and Infrastructure Assessments, Planning & Assessments, 

Locked Bag 5022 

PARRAMATTA 

NSW 2124 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Reference: Traffic Light – Corner of Pennant Hills Road and Baker St 

(Carlingford West Public School Upgrades (Application No: SSD-10879802)) 

We have been residents at Carlingford for nearly 30 years. Our two sons attended Carlingford West 

Public School during their primary years. At that time there were approximately 700 students at the 

school. 

During that time we were the President & Treasurer of the school’s Parents Citizens association. 

Even then we had written to the then Baulkham Hills council to install traffic lights at the corner of 

Pennant Hills and Baker St. During school peak hours of James Ruse and Carlingford West it is near 

impossible to turn right. These days it is also difficult to turn right. (see pictures attached) 

We are also very concerned with students crossing the road after getting off the bus on Pennant 

Hills Road to go to James Ruse High School. We have witnessed numerous accidents at this 

intersection over the 30 years of living in this area. 

We plead that the council will install traffic lights at the corner of Pennant Hills & Baker Streets. The 

roads also has to be widened to cope with the development of the school. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Andrew & Jenny Tan 

0429 998 937 

Email : ajjjtan@bigpond.com 

 

  



 


